Minutes of the Seabrook Island Utility Commission Meeting
March 31st, 2021

Due to Convid-19 mandates, the meeting was held via Zoom conference call with Zoom link
published to the public on the Town's website. Meeting was called to order by Chairperson
Smith-Jones at 9:29 AM.

Commissioners Present: Vancini, Ferland, and Smith-Jones.

Others Present: Tommy West and Beth Geiss.

OLD BUSINESS
The Commission discussed the communication plan for the new sewer impact fee and
requested a draft of the communication to be placed in the upcoming annual billing for
undeveloped lots.

The Commission approved moving forward with the engineering and installation of the 3 FEMA
related backup generators. Emerald Electric will perform the generator installation with WK
Dickson engineering assistance.

A motion was made by Vancini and seconded by Ferland to adjourn the meeting. Motion
passed; meeting was adjourned at 10:09 pm.

The next regular meeting of the Commission is scheduled for April 21, 2021 at 9:30 am via a
Zoom video conference call.
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